
RES.0010.0001.0014

From: paul willigenburg
Sent: Monday, 13 February 2023 3:02 PM
To: Claudio Flores <claudio.flores@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Subject: Peer review : Macrae Landslip ( other issues)

Good afternoon Claudio

Very happy to hear from Benjamin today that the peer review of 3 stage plan prepared by Geo Tech company employed by owners
10/12 View Point Road should be completed today.

A: who is the Geo Tech group used by the owners.
  You may have advised before but could you 
  confirm again.

B: we assumed the detail of the plan : drawings etc 
  would have been part of the review.
   They must be available now.

C: please confirm again that Cardno are the shire 
  Geo tech contractor.

D: please confirm how many inspections: tests : 
  reviews there have been.

We understand the shire inspects the site on a regular basis: the attached photo shows a significant wet area around and underneath
the platform at the top of the slope. It’s been there for a while now.

Please when time permits provide the info we need :
this information is being requested by our neighbours affected directly or indirectly .

Paul Willigenburg

Personal Information 
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